
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

5th May 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

Another ‘strange’ week in school, with some  

children only attending 3 days and some attending 4 days!  

It is another 4 day week, next week due to the Bank  

Holiday for the Coronation. It will be nice after next  

week, to get back to the normality and routine of 5 days. 
 

SATs week – Year 6 have an important week starting on Tuesday. The children 

are all ready for their tests. I know that they are going to do amazingly well! 

Congratulations to our 

Stars of the Week! 
Class 1  Maisie M 

Class 2  Helina S 

Class 3  Tilly-May S 

Class 4  Lorena-Rose P 

Class 5  Maycee-Leigh S 

Class 6  Demi A 

Class 7  Olivia F 

Class 8  Armani B 

Class 9  Izabela D 

Class 10  Ceira-Ellesse F 

Class 11  Ronnie-Rae J 

Class 12  Morgan T 

Class 13  Rokas B 

Class 14  Renma M 

 

School Dinners - Week 3 

Monday – School Closed – Bank Holiday Monday  

Tuesday – Meat Bolognese / Veggie Bolognese with garlic 

bread, sweetcorn, and carrots 

Wednesday – Margarita Pizza with potato wedges, mixed 

salad 

Thursday – cheese and potato pie and baked beans 

Friday – chicken nuggets + chips / sticky veggie sausages + 

chips with peas or baked beans    

GRAB BAGS (SANDWICHES) ARE AVAILABLE DAILY 
 

 

 

Dates for diary  
 

School closed to all pupils due to the Bank 
Holidays on Monday 8th May  
 

Tuesday 8th – Friday 12th May – Y6 / KS2 
SATs tests week  
 

Friday 12th May – 9:30am Class 5 
assembly to parents  
  

Thursday 18th May – Come to  
school wearing green for ‘Wear  
it Green Day’ as part of mental  
health awareness week  
 

Friday 26th May – Class photos and Y6 
Leaver’s photos  
 

Friday 26th May – 9:30am Class 4 
assembly to parents  
 

Break up for half term Friday 26th May.  

 

 

 
MATHS PRACTICE 

Times tables – Let’s keep practising our times tables – 

here’s another way of learning them!  

 

I hope that you all have another lovely long bank holiday 

weekend! 

It is an important week next week for Year 6 so I hope they get 

lots of rest ready for their SATs, which start on Tuesday.   

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher   

Reading Books 

Just a reminder that all children’s 

reading books and book bags 

should be in school every day. 
 

 

After School Clubs 

New after school sports clubs have 

now started. If you wish for your 

child to have a place in the sports 

club, then you must sign up on the 

SIMs parent app.  

All clubs finish at 4:15pm.  

Clubs are not childcare and may be 

cancelled at short notice.  

 

Monday – Y4 Sports – Wolves 

coaches  

Tuesday – Y6 Dance Club and 

Instrument Club (Y3,4,5,6) 

Wednesday - Y5 Sports – Wolves 

coaches 

Thursday – Y2 Dance Club  

Friday – Y3 Cricket Club  

 

If you have any questions regarding 

after school clubs, please ask to 

speak to Mr Tew. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 5th May – Coronation Day in school 

Today we celebrated the coronation of our monarch – King 

Charles (a day early!) We were a ‘sea of red, white and 

blue’ throughout school.  Today, the children enjoyed a 

royal buffet lunch and they all should have come home with 

a commemorative bookmark.  

If you are having a street party or are taking part in the 

many festivals and activities planned this weekend for the 

coronation, then I hope that you enjoy your celebrations.  
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